

from **BELLSOUTH**1615 Clifty Drive
Madison, IN 47250
(812) 273-6370
Fax (812) 273-5674

October 12, 1998

Connor the Clown Paul Kelley 1830 E. Dugan Hollow Road Madison, IN 47250

Dear Name:

Thanks A Million!!!! Your participation in the Child Safety Day for our community was a huge success. Cellular One – BellSouth could not have done this without your support and help. We really appreciate all your efforts.

It is organizations, businesses and individuals like yourselves that make our community a special place to live, work and raise a family. Cellular One – Bellsouth is proud to say we are a part of this community.

Please accept this letter as a small token of our appreciation. We look forward to more successful community events in the future.

Sincerely,

Stacy Johnson

Sales and Service Manager

We had 88 children register a gave out 105 bags.